
March 23, 2020

WIXOM, MI - As a result of the Michigan Governor issuing a stay at home order and 
requiring the closure of all non-essential businesses in the state, Kawasaki Robotics 
(USA), Inc., (KRI) will be closed Tuesday March 24 through Monday April 13, 2020.  

Some of our customers are classi�ed as essential businesses and we will endeavor to 
service these customers on a priority basis wherever this does not jeopardize the 
health and wellbeing of our employees.

Kawasaki Sales, Engineering, Customer Support and Administration will continue to 
work and operate remotely. We will conduct as much business as possible by remote 
means.

Our Sales and Customer Support teams are still available for assistance via phone and 
email. For Customer Support, call (248) 446-4271 or email service@kri-us.com. Email 
any general questions to info@kri-us.com.

We understand that this is a strange and stressful time, and our team is here to help 
however we can. Please don't hesitate to reach out to us with any questions. For all of 
us the situation remains �uid and we are responding to each new development, and we 
will reach out again when we have more information to share. 
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